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FIA Regulations for Approval of Test Houses 
 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
We hereby inform you that the FIA has published a new FIA Regulations for Approval of Test Houses 
that apply only to test houses wishing to test products according to any of the FIA or CIK-FIA safety 
equipment standards and which can be found on the FIA website at the following link 
https://www.fia.com/file/66444/download/21974?token=D0enOMGp. 
 
In order to provide a stable and reliable procedure for the approval and the renewal of the approval of 
the test houses that guarantees their ability to carry out testing in accordance with FIA safety equipment 
standards as well as improving the consistency of test results across the field the FIA has created these 
new regulations. 
 
Any new test house approval request will need to follow these new regulations. 
 
Test houses that are currently approved (already included in the FIA technical lists) must request new 
approvals before 31.12.2019. 
 
We remain at your disposal for any further information you may require. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Nuria Encinas 
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